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Dear Parent/Carer        5th June 2023 
 
 
RE: Year 5 / 6 trip to London 
 
We are now excitedly awaiting the trip to London next week.  I have reattached a copy of the trip 
FAQ’s for you to help your preparations. 
 
The forecast, at the moment, looks like it will be warm and wet.  Please ensure your child has 
appropriate clothing for a changeable day.  A lightweight waterproof jacket, as well as sun hat and 
sun cream are essential.  Children will be carrying water bottles, spending money and cameras 
with them during the day, so please ensure they have a rucksack they are able to carry 
themselves.   
 
If your child needs any medication on the trip, including calpol or travel sickness tablets a medicine 
administering form needs to be filled in before the trip.  These are available from the school office.   
 
 
 
Yours Sincerely 
 
 
Mrs A Green 
Assistant Headteacher 
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